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24 September 2021 

Steve Aiken MLA 
Chairperson 
Committee for Finance  
Room 373, Parliament Buildings, 
Ballymiscaw, Stormont, 
Belfast, BT4 3XX 
 
Dear Steve 
 

LCM on the Public Sector Pensions and Judicial Offices Bill 

 
At its meeting on 23 September 2021, the Committee considered 
correspondence from the Committee for Finance on the proposed LCM in 
respect of the Westminster Public Sector Pensions and Judicial Offices Bill. 
 
The Committee welcomed the Bill and acknowledged that it provides for the 
reforms of public sector pensions relating to the so-called McCloud 
judgement. 
 

The Committee asked that I write to you to advise that the Committee has no 

particular comments to make on the proposals, however, fully supports the 

need for the LCM. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Paula Bradley 
Chairperson 
Committee for Communities 
 


